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Graduate from Excel to MATLAB® to keep up with the evolution of finance data Foundations of Computational Finance with
MATLAB® is an introductory text for both finance professionals looking to branch out from the spreadsheet, and for
programmers who wish to learn more about finance. As financial data grows in volume and complexity, its very nature has
changed to the extent that traditional financial calculators and spreadsheet programs are simply no longer enough. Today’s
analysts need more powerful data solutions with more customization and visualization capabilities, and MATLAB provides all
of this and more in an easy-to-learn skillset. This book walks you through the basics, and then shows you how to stretch
your new skills to create customized solutions. Part I demonstrates MATLAB’s capabilities as they apply to traditional
finance concepts, and PART II shows you how to create interactive and reusable code, link with external data sources,
communicate graphically, and more. Master MATLAB’s basic operations including matrices, arrays, and flexible data structures
Learn how to build your own customized solutions when the built-ins just won’t do Learn how to handle financial data and
industry-specific variables including risk and uncertainty Adopt more accurate modeling practices for portfolios, options,
time series, and more MATLAB is an integrated development environment that includes everything you need in one well-designed
user interface. Available Toolboxes provide tested algorithms that save you hours of code, and the skills you learn using
MATLAB make it easier to learn additional languages if you choose to do so. Financial firms are catching up to universities
in MATLAB usage, so this is skill set that will follow you throughout your career. When you’re ready to step into the new
age of finance, Foundations of Computational Finance with MATLAB provides the expert instruction you need to get started
quickly.

NOTE: Before purchasing, check with your instructor to ensure you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of the
MyLab(tm)and Mastering(tm) platforms exist for each title, and registrations are not transferable. To register for and use
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MyLab or Mastering, you may also need a Course ID, which your instructor will provide. Used books, rentals, and purchases
made outside of Pearson If purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access codes for the MyLab platform
may not be included, may be incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller before completing your purchase.
For undergraduate corporate finance courses. This ISBN is for the MyLab access card. Pearson eText is included. The five key
principles for the foundations of finance Foundations of Finance retains its foundational approach to the key concepts of
finance, bolstered by real-world vignettes, cases, and problem exercises. Utilizing five principles, which are presented at
the beginning of the book and applied throughout, the authors introduce a multi-step approach to financial problem solving
that appeals to students' (at all levels) math and numerical skills. As with previous editions, the 10th Edition focuses on
valuation and opens every chapter with a vignette based on financial decisions faced by contemporary, real-world companies
and firms. Revised and updated, the text features new lecture videos, financial thinking, user feedback, and changes
inspired by the passage of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017, so students are well equipped to effectively deal with
financial problems in an ever-changing financial environment. Personalize learning with MyLab Finance By combining trusted
author content with digital tools and a flexible platform, MyLab personalizes the learning experience and improves results
for each student. For example, auto-graded Excel Projects give students the opportunity to use Microsoft Excel as a tool to
solve business problems.
The fast and easy way for Baby Boomers to protect their financial future Are you nearing (or already basking in) retirement?
This helpful guide addresses the unique financial opportunities and challenges you'll face as you enter your golden years.
Personal Finance For Seniors For Dummies empowers you to chart your financial course for the decades to come, guiding you
through the basics of creating a budget for retirement, investing accrued assets, taking advantage of governmental and
nongovernmental benefits and planning for your family's future. You'll get trusted, practical information on reexamining
investment strategies and rebalancing a portfolio, long-term care options, pension plans and social security, health care,
Medicare, and prescription drug costs, and so much more. Advice on how to invest, spend, and protect your wealth Guidance on
wills and trusts Other titles by Tyson: Personal Finance For Dummies, Investing For Dummies, and Home Buying For Dummies
Personal Finance For Seniors For Dummies is basic enough to help novices get their arms around thorny financial issues,
while also challenging advanced readers to identify areas for improvement.
Designed to help students review content, apply knowledge, and develop critical-thinking skills. A wide variety of
activities are provided for various learning styles. This supplement is a consumable resource, designed with perforated
pages so that a given chapter can be removed and turned in for grading or checking.

The financial crisis of 2008 aroused widespread interest in banking and financial history among policy makers, academics,
journalists, and even bankers, in addition to the wider public. References in the press to the term 'Great Depression'
spiked after the failure of Lehman Brothers in November 2008, with similar surges in references to 'economic history' at
various times during the financial turbulence. In an attempt to better understand the magnitude of the shock, there was a
demand for historical parallels. How severe was the financial crash? Was it, in fact, the most severe financial crisis since
the Great Depression? Were its causes unique or part of a well-known historical pattern? And have financial crises always
led to severe depressions? Historical reflection on the recent financial crises and the long-term development of the
financial system go hand in hand. This volume provides the material for such a reflection by presenting the state of the art
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in banking and financial history. Nineteen highly regarded experts present chapters on the economic and financial side of
banking and financial activities, primarily though not solely in advanced economies, in a long-term comparative perspective.
In addition to paying attention to general issues, not least those related to theoretical and methodological aspects of the
discipline, the volume approaches the banking and financial world from four distinct but interrelated angles: financial
institutions, financial markets, financial regulation, and financial crises.
Young people face unprecedented financial challenges: rising student debt, stiff competition for jobs, barriers to home
ownership, dwindling state benefits and prospects of a longer working life. Today, students need financial knowledge and
skills more than ever before, not just to build their own financial security, but to create the new generation of advisers
that can help all citizens navigate the complex world of personal finance. Essential Personal Finance is a guide to all the
key areas of personal finance: budgeting, managing debt, savings and investments, insurance, securing a home and laying the
foundations for retirement. It also provides an introduction to some of the essential foundations of a modern undergraduate
finance qualification, including: The nature of financial institutions, markets and economic policy that shape the
opportunities and decisions that individuals face. The range of financial assets available to households, the risk-return
trade-off, basics of portfolio construction and impact of tax. The importance of the efficient market hypothesis and modern
portfolio theory in shaping investment strategies and the limitations of these approaches. Behavioural finance as a key to
understanding factors influencing individual and market perceptions and actions. Using financial data to inform investment
selection and to create financial management tools that can aid decision-making. A comprehensive companion website
accompanies the text to enhance students' learning and includes answers to the end-of-chapter questions. Written by authors
who contribute experience as financial advisers, practitioners and academics, Essential Personal Finance examines the
motivations, methods and theories that underpin financial decision-making, as well as offering useful tips and guidance on
money management and financial planning. The result is a compelling combination of an undergraduate textbook aimed at
students on personal finance and financial services courses, and a practical guide for young people in building their own
financial strength and capability.
The Thirteenth Edition of this successful book provides a survey of the foundations of the finance discipline. It covers the
three major financial areas: Institutions & Markets, Investments, and Financial Management. This approach helps readers
develop an integrated perspective of the different foundations of finance.
Whether you teach classes in Family and Consumer Sciences or Business,Foundations of Personal Finance is the right text for
you. It introduces students to fundamental economic concepts so they can better understand an increasingly complex world.
They learn how to identify and manage resourcesto achieve their own economic goals. A chapter covers each personal finance
area: taxes, credit, insurance, savings, investments, and financial institutions. Students also learn how to make wise
decisions about the things that affect many household budgets: food, clothing, transportation, housing,technology, and
health. The text challenges students to plan their futures -- with education, job training, and careers -- and help make
environmental resources available for future generations. Each chapter contains colorful photos and charts, compelling case
studies, career profiles, reports aboutcurrent global issues, and related content from other academic areas. This bundle
includes a copy of the Student Text and an Online Text (6-Year Classroom Subscription). Students can instantly access the
Online Text with browser-based devices, including iPads, netbooks, PCs, and Mac computers.With G-W Online Textbooks,
students easily navigate linked table of contents, search specific topics, quickly jump to specific pages, enlarge for fullPage 3/10
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screen reading mode, and print selected pages for offline reading.

For courses in introductory personal finance. A blueprint for securing your financial future Personal Finance: Turning Money
into Wealth empowers students to successfully make and carry out a plan for their financial future. By introducing the 10
fundamental principles of personal finance in a way that leaves a lasting impression, this text offers students lifelong
tools that will help them effectively cope with an ever-changing financial environment. The 8th Edition reflects recent
changes in the world of personal finance, including new tax laws, the economic downturn, weakness in the labor markets, the
explosion of student loans, and the rise of credit card debt. Personal Finance: Turning Money into Wealth, 8th Edition is
also available via Revel(tm), an interactive learning environment that enables students to read, practice, and study in one
continuous experience. Also available with MyLab Finance By combining trusted authors' content with digital tools and a
flexible platform, MyLab personalizes the learning experience and improves results for each student. Note: You are
purchasing a standalone product; MyLab Finance does not come packaged with this content. Students, if interested in
purchasing this title with MyLab, ask your instructor to confirm the correct package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors,
contact your Pearson representative for more information. If you would like to purchase both the physical text and MyLab
Finance, search for: 0134830156 / 9780134830155 Personal Finance Plus MyLab Finance with Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package, 8/e Package consists of: 0134730364 / 9780134730363 Personal Finance 0134732057 / 9780134732053 MyLab Finance with
Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for Personal Finance
NOTE: Before purchasing, check with your instructor to ensure you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title, and registrations are not transferable. To register for and use Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products, you may also need a Course ID, which your instructor will provide. Used books, rentals, and
purchases made outside of Pearson If purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access codes for Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products may not be included, may be incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller
before completing your purchase. For introductory Personal Finance courses. This package contains MyFinanceLab®. A Blueprint
for Securing Your Financial Future Personal Finance: Turning Money into Wealth empowers students to successfully make and
carry out a plan for their financial future. By introducing the ten fundamental principles of personal finance in a way that
leaves a lasting impression, this text offers students lifelong tools that will help them effectively cope with an everchanging financial environment. The Seventh Edition has beenupdated to reflect recent changes in the world of personal
finance, including new tax laws, the recent economic downturn, weakness in the labor markets, the introduction of the
Affordable Care Act, the explosion of student loans, and the rise of credit card debt. Personalizing learning with
MyFinanceLab® MyFinanceLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program that truly engages students in learning.
It helps students better prepare for class, quizzes, and exams -- resulting in better performance in the course -- and
provides educators a dynamic set of tools for gauging individual and class progress. And, MyFinanceLab comes from Pearson,
your partner in providing the best digital learning experiences. This fully integrated online homework tool gives students
the hands-on practice and tutorial assistance they need to learn finance skills efficiently. Ample opportunities for online
practice and assessment in MyFinanceLab are seamlessly integrated into the content of each chapter and organized by section
within the chapter summaries. All end-of-chapter Review Questions and Financial Planning Problems are available in
MyFinanceLab. 0133973425/9780133973426 Personal Finance: Turning Money into Wealth Plus MyFinanceLab with Pearson eText -Access Card Package, 7/e Package consists of: 0133856437/9780133856439 Personal Finance: Turning Money into Wealth, 7/e
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0133877728/9780133877724 MyFinanceLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card --for Personal Finance: Turning Money into Wealth,
7/e

Young people face unprecedented financial challenges: rising student debt, stiff competition for jobs, barriers to home
ownership, dwindling state benefits and prospects of a longer working life. Today, students need financial knowledge and
skills more than ever before, not just to build their own financial security, but to create the new generation of advisers
that can help all citizens navigate the complex world of personal finance. Essential Personal Finance is a guide to all the
key areas of personal finance: budgeting, managing debt, savings and investments, insurance, securing a home and laying the
foundations for retirement. It also provides an introduction to some of the essential foundations of a modern undergraduate
finance qualification, including: The nature of financial institutions, markets and economic policy that shape the
opportunities and decisions that individuals face. The range of financial assets available to households, the risk-return
trade-off, basics of portfolio construction and impact of tax. The importance of the efficient market hypothesis and modern
portfolio theory in shaping investment strategies and the limitations of these approaches. Behavioural finance as a key to
understanding factors influencing individual and market perceptions and actions. Using financial data to inform investment
selection and to create financial management tools that can aid decision-making. A comprehensive companion website
accompanies the text to enhance students' learning and includes answers to the end-of-chapter questions. Written by authors
who contribute experience as financial advisers, practitioners and academics, Essential Personal Finance examines the
motivations, methods and theories that underpin financial decision-making, as well as offering useful tips and guidance on
money management and financial planning. The result is a compelling combination of an undergraduate textbook aimed at
students on personal finance and financial services courses, and a practical guide for young people in building their own
financial strength and capability.
FOUNDATIONS OF BUSINESS, 4E gives readers the comprehensive preparation they'll need to succeed in today's competitive
business world. By providing a brief survey of business, including management and organization, marketing, social media and
e-business, information systems, accounting, and finance, this text introduces the reader to core business practices. In
addition, the authors address other important concepts such as ethics and social responsibility, forms of ownership, small
business concerns and entrepreneurship, and international business. This edition is filled with cutting-edge content,
including up-to-date information on the economic crisis, social networking, competition in the global marketplace, and the
green movement, as well as suggestions on how to manage a business in the midst of economic ups and downs. An abundance of
study aids also is available within the text and on the student companion website to help you achieve success in the course
and in today's competitive business world. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Gain a solid understanding of business today and what it takes to become a better employee, more informed consumer, and even
a successful business owner with the best-selling FOUNDATONS OF BUSINESS, 5E. This up-to-date, comprehensive survey of
business highlights forms of business ownership, management and organization, human resources management, marketing, social
media and e-business, information systems, accounting, and finance. Core topics and special features examine ethics and
social responsibility, small business and entrepreneurship, and global issues, while new coverage addresses cutting-edge
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topics, such as the impact of social media in business, the economic recovery and remaining economic issues, international
business, green and socially responsible business, and sustainability. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The most trustworthy source of information available today on savings and investments, taxes, money management, home
ownership and many other personal finance topics.
Foundations of Personal Finance prepares students to be responsible for their own money management and become financially
capable individuals. Principles of personal finance and economic concepts are presented in an easy-to-understand format.
Each chapter in this new edition is revised to reflect the latest in personal finance trends and information. The
Instructor's Edition of the student textbook displays a variety of instructional support in the margins of each page.
Related Websites are cited along with technology applications and cross curricular ideas. It also provides suggested course
organizations, and strategies.
This easy to read, accessible, macro-first principles book engages readers with familiar real-world examples and
applications that bring economics to life. This book discusses the macro economy, aggregate supply and aggregate demand,
incentives for productivity, money and monetary policy, microeconomic foundations, output markets, input markets, market
failure and government action, and the global economy. For financial planners and analysts making personal decisions and
evaluating policy decisions.
This book explores the personal savings and credit discourses surrounding post-war British consumer culture. This cultural
history highlights the contradictory meanings of home ownership, domesticity, women's consumerism, and banking deregulation
that underwrote unprecedented financial crisis and consumer indebtedness.
Handboek voor de uitvoering van ICT-projecten volgens een internationale, gezaghebbende standaard.

Volgens Warren Buffet verreweg het beste boek over beleggen dat ooit is geschreven. De klassieker ‘De intelligente belegger’
uit 1949 wordt zelfs na ruim 70 jaar nog steeds geprezen als de bijbel die iedere belegger gelezen moet hebben. De filosofie
van Benjamin Graham heeft zich door de jaren heen keer op keer bewezen – hij behoedt beleggers voor kostbare fouten en leert
ze een succesvolle langetermijnstrategie te ontwikkelen. Omdat Graham niet vertelt wélke aandelen je zou moeten kopen, maar
juist een effectieve manier van denken en handelen aanleert, is het boek nog steeds verbazingwekkend actueel. ‘De
intelligente belegger’ is in de loop der jaren in talloze talen vertaald en sinds verschijnen zijn er wereldwijd meer dan 1
miljoen exemplaren verkocht. Niet voor niets door Warren Buffet uitgeroepen tot verreweg het beste boek over beleggen dat
ooit is geschreven. Met een uitgebreide inleiding van superbelegger John C. Bogle, oprichter van The Vanguard Group.
Learn the basics of investing with this approachable guide to the world of finance Clever Girl Finance: Learn How Investing
Works, Grow Your Money is the leading guide for women who seek to learn the basic foundations of personal investing. In a nononsense and straightforward style, this book teaches readers: Exactly how investing works and what you should be doing, no
fancy finance degree required How to leverage investing to build long term wealth even on a modest salary The key pitfalls
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to avoid in order to become a successful investor How to build a nest egg and invest in your future Insights from real-world
success stories from other "clever girl investors" Clever Girl Finance teaches readers the irreplaceable value of investing
for long-term financial gain, and the difference between making money and building wealth. Written for any woman who’s ever
sought out an accessible introduction to the world of investing, this book is especially suited to women interested in
learning how investing works and taking guided action towards their financial success.
While focusing on the student's role as citizen, student, family member, consumer, and active participant in the business
world, MANAGING YOUR PERSONAL FINANCES 7E informs students of their various financial responsibilities. This comprehensive
text provides opportunities for self-awareness, expression, and satisfaction in a highly technical and competitive society.
Students discover new ways to maximize their earning potential, develop strategies for managing their resources, explore
skills for the wise use of credit, and gain insight into the different ways of investing money. Written specifically for
high school students, special sections in each chapter hold student interest by focusing on current trends and issues
consumers face in the marketplace. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Knowing what to do with your money is more important than ever. Billingsley/Gitman/Joehnk’s market-leading PERSONAL
FINANCIAL PLANNING, 14E, provides the tools, techniques, and understanding you need to define and achieve your financial
goals. You will find the numerous practical examples, illustrations, and reliance on common sense that is engaging and
refreshingly concrete. Features such as You Can Do It Now, the Financial Impact of Personal Choices, Financial Fact or
Fantasy, Financial Planning Tips, Financial Road Signs, and Behavior Matters keep the material relevant and vital to facing
a life time of important personal financial decisions. The 14th edition is packed with information relevant to you--for
example, changing spending habits for the better, knowing the right questions to ask a financial adviser, using tips on
budgeting and planning for retirement, knowing what to look for when choosing a bank, knowing whether to buy or lease a car,
knowing what’s important when buying your first home, and choosing the right credit card. All-new features teach you to use
today’s critical financial tools and technology, including financial planning software. CFP practice questions provide
valuable practice. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
The objective of this book is to prompt a re-examination of financial literacy, its social foundations, and its relationship
to citizenship education. The collection includes topics that concern indigenous people’s perspectives, critical race
theory, and transdisciplinary perspectives, which invite a dialogue about the ideologies that drive traditional and critical
perspectives. This volume offers readers opportunities to learn about different views of financial literacy from a variety
of sociological, historical and cultural perspectives. The reader may perceive financial literacy as representing a
multifaceted concept best interpreted through a non-segregated lens. The volume includes chapters that describe groundings
for revising standards, provide innovative teaching concepts, and offer unique sociological and historical perspectives.
This book contains 13 chapters, with each one speaking to a distinctive topic that, taken as a whole, offers a well-rounded
vision of financial literacy to benefit social education, its research, and teaching. Each chapter provides a response from
an alternative view, and the reader can also access an eResource featuring the authors’ rejoinders. It therefore offers
contrasting visions about the nature and purpose of financial education. These dissimilar perspectives offer an opportunity
for examining different social ideologies that may guide approaches to financial literacy and citizenship, along with the
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philosophies and principles that shape them. The principles that teach and inform about financial literacy defines the
premises for base personal and community responsibility. The work invites researchers and practitioners to reconsider
financial literacy/financial education and its social foundations. The book will appeal to a range of students, academics
and researchers across a number of disciplines, including economics, personal finance/personal economics, business ethics,
citizenship, moral education, consumer education, and spiritual education.
Millions of Americans every year have troubles with their finances. They turn to experts in droves, asking for help in
filing their taxes, consolidating their debt, or just planning how they will pay their bills and invest their retirement
funds. For anyone looking to become a financial planner, there is a huge amount of room open to step into the industry and
start providing your expertise and services to individuals across the board of American finances. This book was written for
anyone who has ever wanted to dip their foot into financial planning but did not know where to start. Through hours of
meticulous research, the author has compiled countless resources for potential planners that will guarantee a successful
start for your new business. You will learn the fundamental basics of financial planning, starting with the very process
that most planners use to organize their own finances. You will learn how to organize financial statements and to create
plans and how to properly manage taxes to great effect. You will learn how to manage basic assets such as cash, savings,
home equity, and automobiles. You will learn how to effectively manage credit and how to deal with insurance including life
insurance, health insurance, and property insurance. Whether you will be operating out of your home or you are looking to
buy or rent office space, this book can help you with a wealth of start-up information, from how to form and name your
business to deciding if this will be a joint venture or if you would rather work solo. Valuable information on forming a
Partnership, LLC, Corporation, or becoming a Sole Proprietor, the four types of business formations, is included, and also
the legal implications of each. This complete manual will arm you with everything you need, including sample business forms;
contracts; worksheets and checklists for planning, opening, and running day-to-day operations; lists; plans and layouts; and
dozens of other valuable, timesaving tools of the trade that no business owner should be without. While providing detailed
instruction and examples, the author leads you through every detail that will bring success. You will learn how to draw up a
winning business plan (the companion CD-ROM has the actual business plan you can use in Microsoft Word
Helps to teach and visually reinforce the key concepts from each chapter. Includes chapter objectives, definitions of new
terms, and ample discussion questions.
Klassiek geworden beschouwing van de joodse wijsgeer (1878-1965) over onze mogelijke relaties tot mensen, de wereld en God.
Helps to teach and visually reinforce the key concepts from each chapter. Includes chapter objectives, definitions of new
terms, and ample discussion questions.
Teaches you how to save money, invest, and build wealth; write and follow a budget; live debt free and attend college
without student loans ; set and achieve personal and career goals ; become a wise consumer ; evaluate employee benefits ;
describe different kinds of insurance and know what's best for you ; communicate with others about money ; identify types of
taxes and how they affect your income ; give to others of your money, time and talents ; make informed and responsible
financial decisions.
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This volume is an excellent addition to Routledge’s Studies in Small Business series. In this extended and novel
entrepreneurial analysis of small firm inception and growth, a leading authority in the field develops a new kind of ‘micromicro’ analysis, applying rigorous methods from economics, accounting and finance to gain a deeper understanding of microfirms. Reid examines performance, hierarchy, capital structure, monitoring and control, flexibility, innovation and
information systems. Using statistical, econometric and qualitative methods of empirical research, Foundations of Small
Business Enterprise tracks and analyses the evolution of 150 small firms from their early years through to maturity. This
title will appeal to a wide range of students, specialists and practitioners in economics, accounting and finance.

Een van de grootste problemen van de economie is de opeenhoping en de verdeling van kapitaal. Dat hangt nauw samen met
problemen van ongelijkheid, van concentratie van welvaart en van economische groei. Bevredigende oplossingen voor die
problemen waren tot nu toe moeilijk te vinden. Theorieën te over, maar relevant historisch onderzoek was niet voorhanden. In
Kapitaal in de 21ste eeuw analyseert Thomas Piketty een groot aantal gegevens uit de laatste twee eeuwen en uit twintig
landen. Zo weet hij fundamentele economische en sociale processen bloot te leggen. Hij toont aan dat de moderne economische
groei en de spreiding van kennis ons in staat hebben gesteld om de ongelijkheid op apocalyptische schaal die Marx had
voorspeld te voorkomen. Maar de diepere structuur van kapitaal en ongelijkheid is er in wezen niet door veranderd, zoals we
in ons optimisme na de Tweede Wereldoorlog dachten. De belangrijkste oorzaak van de ongelijkheid is de tendens dat de
opbrengst op kapitaal groter is dan de economische groei - iets wat nu tot extreme ongelijkheid dreigt te leiden. Het
wakkert de onvrede aan en ondermijnt democratische verworvenheden. Het is aan de politiek om die tendens in te tomen.
Kapitaal in de 21ste eeuw is een buitengewoon ambitieuze onderneming, waarvan de grote waarde alom wordt erkend. Het is een
herbezinning op de economische geschiedenis en het dwingt ons de werkelijkheid nuchter onder ogen te zien.

Comprehensive coverage of the time value of money In this book, authors Pamela Peterson Drake and Frank Fabozzi fully expand
upon the type of time value of money (TVM) concepts usually presented as part of overviews given in other general finance
books. Various TVM concepts and theories are discussed, with the authors offering many examples throughout each chapter that
serve to reinforce the tools and techniques covered. Problems and detailed solutions-demonstrated using two different
financial calculators, as well as Excel-are also provided at the end of each chapter, while glossary terms are provided in
an appendix to familiarize you with basic terms. Provides the basic foundations of the time value of money Covers issues
ranging from an introduction of financial mathematics to calculating present/future values and understanding loan
amortization Contains problem/solution sets throughout, so you can test your knowledge of the topics discussed Understanding
the time value of money is essential, and this reliable resource will help you gain a firm grasp of its many aspects and its
real-world applications.
New edition of a text that introduces the concepts, tools, and applications of personal finance and investments. Keown
(Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State U.) ties topics together through the use of basic principles or axioms in order to
educate the student in the discipline of personal finance, not just the procedures. The 18 chapters cover financial
planning, managing money, insurance protection, managing investments, and retirement and estate planning. Includes a
workbook. Annotation copyrighted by Book News Inc., Portland, OR
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